
-----Original Message----- 
From: Bryan Colvard [mailto:wcsobc@rtconnect.net] 
Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2015 10:22 AM 
To: 'Bill Lambert' 
Subject: RE: ***SPAM*** grant 
 
Bill, 
 
I'm going to let you folks deal with this one.  Doug and I have requested 
extensions on this for four years now and I'm not sure how credible they will 
think I am at this point.  This grant is for the emergency operation center that 
was mandated years ago.  Phase one included the backup generator here at the LEC 
and the architect "Stuff".  Phase two would be the construction of the EOC in the 
basement. 
Thanks 
Bryan 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Bill Lambert [mailto:blambert@westongov.com] 
Sent: Thursday, March 05, 2015 6:50 AM 
To: Bryan Colvard 
Subject: ***SPAM*** grant 
 
Bryan, How do you want to handle the request from the state about the grant. 
I can help or contact them if you want. Let me know 
 
Thanks Bill 
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